President Isaias Afewerki
Office of the President
PO Box 257
Asmara, Eritrea

Copy to:

Minister of Justice
Ms. Fawzia Hashim
Ministry of Justice
PO Box: 241
Asmara, Eritrea 

(Plaats, datum)

Your Excellency,
I wish to express my concern about Dawit Isaak, journalist and owner of the newspaper Setit. He was arrested on 23 September 2001 during a crackdown on independent media in Eritrea and has since been held incommunicado. The Eritrean authorities refuse to disclose his whereabouts or details of his health and well-being. Isaak has never been charged or brought to trial. 

In light of the above, I call on you to disclose Dawit Isaak’s whereabouts and immediately and unconditionally release him as he is imprisoned solely for peacefully exercising his right to freedom of expression. In the meantime, I urge you to ensure that he is granted regular and unrestricted access to his lawyer and family in detention, and to any medical care he may require.
Thank you for your attention.
I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
